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Lou Mansolillo

From: Lauren Paul <laurenpaul1109@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2024 10:55 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Against Bill H-7946

I don't support this bill exempting hens laying eggs from protections from overcrowding. All creatures deserve to live 
decently, no matter what their place in the world happens to be. 


